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Thank you for taking the time to respond to our questions. We hope all the questions are understandable. If you have any difficulties please email mick.watson@ofgem.gov.uk. 
Once the questionnaire has been completed, please send it back to us using the email address above. Please return the completed questionnaire by 5 December 2017.

	Section 1 - About you 

	Your name 
	

	Job title 
	

	Contact details 
	

	Organisation name 
	

	Please state whether your response is confidential or not 
	



	Response 

	Question 1: Do you have any comments on the draft licence condition set out in Appendix 1?

	 

	Question 2: Do you have any comments on consequential modifications required to other licence conditions set out in Appendix 2?

	

	Question 3: Do you have any comments on the proposed RCGS Principles set out in Appendix 3?

	

	Question 4: Considering the one-year delay in introducing RIIO Accounts and potential impact on consumer benefit it may have for RIIO2, do you agree that licenced NWOs should report RIIO Accounts for the Regulatory Year 2017-18?

	

	General response to our further consultation for the Introduction of RIIO Accounts

	






